
WHERE & WHEN:  

Waikaremoana, G4 Turbine Pit, 19th June 2018 

WHAT HAPPENED?   

The Turbine bearing was being removed when one of the lever hoists 

disengaged under load. A secondary lever hoist was in place, so the 

load didn’t drop far. All the lever hoists used were under current test 

and tag. 

WHAT COULD HAVE HAPPENED?  

If there had been no secondary hoist attached, the load would have 
fallen into the pit causing damage and potential injury.  

WHAT ARE WE DOING?  

Investigating to check for the reason for the failure.  

YOUR INPUT & ACTION REQUIRED 

• This Safety Alert is a reminder 
that equipment can fail 
unexpectedly.  

• Remember, where ever possible, 
to ensure secondary levels of 
protection are in place to 
prevent failure. 

• Ask yourself as you plan and 
prepare for your work “What 
extra measures can be put into 
place to make sure that even 
when things go wrong, they go 
right?” 
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Heads Up 

THANKS FOR YOUR COMMITMENT TO A SAFER WORKPLACE 


